
Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office 
100 Catron Street, Santa Fe, NM 87501    
505-986-6280 | clerk@santafecountynm.gov     

 

Katharine E. Clark  Jennifer T. Wilson Rosangela Ortiz 
 County Clerk Chief Deputy Clerk Chief Deputy, Bureau of Elections 
 

100 Catron Street I Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 • Post Office Box 1985 I Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 • 505-986-6280 

 

Honorable T. Glenn Ellington 

First Judicial District Court  

225 Montezuma Ave  

Santa Fe, NM 87501  

505-455-8180  

 

Honorable T. Glenn Ellington,  

Please be advised that notice is hereby given that an Order for Automatic Recount of the 2024 Primary 

Election has been received by the Santa Fe County Clerk, Katharine E. Clark. The recount will be held at 

the Santa Fe Clerk’s Warehouse, 2600 Galisteo Road, Santa Fe NM, beginning at 9:00 am on Tuesday, 

July 9th, 2024.  

If Judge Ellington is unable to attend the recount in person, he may appoint a Special Master to act on 

his behalf as outlined in 1-14-20 NMSA 1978.  

If you have any questions, please contact Rosangela Ortiz at 505-995-9571 or via email at 

rosortiz@santafecountynm.gov  

Sincerely, 

  
 

Katharine E. Clark 

Santa Fe County Clerk 

 

xc: Rosangela Ortiz, BOE Chief Deputy 

 Steve Fresquez, Voting Systems Administrator 

Mandy Vigil, Elections Director, Secretary of State 
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